Anywhere College
Sport uniform tracking
Dear Coach/Manager

It is your responsibility to ensure that all uniforms owned by the school are returned to the school sport office at the end of the season. Please keep track of every item that you give to students, collect them at the end of the season and return the lot to the Sport Coordinator. Use the table below to assist in this regard.
	Student Name
	Shirt or Uniform number
	Returned

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Thanks so much for your help – from the Anywhere College sport and recreation office.
